
This project is not part of any of the following transmission line projects: NY Transco Edic to 
Pleasant Valley; NEXTERA New Scotland to Pleasant Valley; North American Transmission; or 
Boundless Energy Transmission.

Cricket Valley Energy invites you 
to an Advisory Working Group

All are welcome.

Attend an Advisory Working Group to share ideas regarding 
plans to enhance transmission capacity in the existing Con 
Edison right-of-way between the Town of Dover and the 
Con Edison substation in the Town of Pleasant Valley.

Dover Plains:
Tuesday, August 26, 2014, 7:00 p.m.
Cricket Valley Energy Outreach Office
5 Market Street, Dover Plains, NY

Pleasant Valley:
Wednesday, August 27, 2014, 7:00 p.m.
Pleasant Valley Town Hall
1554 Main Street, Pleasant Valley, NY

No experience or expertise needed to participate
Call (845) 877-0596 or email info@cricketvalley.com to register

This material was produced by Cricket Valley Energy to encourage public involvement.

www.cricketvalleytransmission.com


